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Spring 2013
Dear Fellow Taxpayer:

Thanks to all of the homeowners and businesses who support the Surf City Taxpayer Association through dues and contributions and the many wonderful volunteers, Board of Trustees, and event Chairpersons that create and run the many activities that we offer.  We are all able to give back to our community in a way that creates a safer, better quality of life in Surf City.  
I would also like to thank the Mayor and Town Council for their outstanding efforts related to the Super Storm Sandy disaster. Although many Surf City property owners, residents, and business owners have suffered significant damages and continue to feel the pain of the consequences of the storm, it could have been much worse. They have been strong and vocal proponents of beach replenishment and dune fortification in Surf City and all of Long Beach Island. We are grateful for their determination and perseverance in leading our town to being the first on LBI to have the replenishment program completed. It is clear that Surf City would have suffered more significant damage if this work had not been done when the storm arrived. We also want to thank Mary Madonna and the entire administrative staff at Borough Hall for their hard work and support during this difficult time. And as usual, our Department of Public Works was outstanding in clearing our streets of sand and debris as quickly as possible.
Last but not least, we would like to thank the first responders, Police, and Volunteer Fire Department/EMT for their outstanding work and support, and for enabling the Firehouse to operate as the Storm Recovery Center during this difficult period.
Our goals this year are to increase membership, donations, and volunteerism, and to strengthen our communication within the Surf City community. We will utilize our website and email newsletters to provide current information especially as it relates to flood insurance and rebuilding. In addition to our regular events and contests, we also have initiatives to promote automobile safety laws and to beautify sections of Barnegat Avenue. Our objective is to help make Surf City an even better place for people to live, work, own, and visit.  Many thanks to all whom will make this eventful summer a success.

Please take a few minutes to read the enclosed newsletter and share the information with your family and friends.  If you have any questions about the Association, feel free to speak to me directly at the Association’s June 22, 2013 meeting or submit your questions and comments on our website.
Sincerely,

Mike Ippolito
President

